




NOTICE OF VACANCY
[bookmark: _GoBack]The School District is accepting applications to fill the unexpired term resulting from a resignation from the Board of Education.  The individual selected will serve on the School Board from the date of appointment through December 31, 2020.  Please forward your letter of interest with qualifications the Board of Education, P O Box 9, Stanton, Michigan 48888 or personally deliver to the Superintendent’s office in the Middle School.  

It is our sincere hope to appoint a trustee at the organizational meeting in July.  
